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are anticipated, the Contracting Offi-
cer shall take immediate action to pro-
tect the Government’s rights under the 
contract. The Contracting Officer shall 
notify appropriate officials of problems 
that cannot be resolved within con-
tract limitations and whenever the 
contractor is not meeting contract or 
program objectives. The notification 
shall include a statement of corrective 
actions that the Contracting Officer is 
taking. 

342.7002 Procedures to be followed 
when a contractor fails to perform. 

(a) The Contracting Officer shall ini-
tiate immediate action to protect the 
Government’s rights whenever the con-
tractor fails to comply with either the 
delivery or reporting terms of the con-
tract. Compliance with the reporting 
terms includes those reports the con-
tractor is required to submit directly 
to the payment office. The payment of-
fice shall notify the Contracting Offi-
cer promptly when the contractor does 
not submit such a report on time. 

(b) When the contract contains a ter-
mination for default clause, the con-
tractor’s failure to submit any report, 
perform services, or deliver work when 
required by the contract is considered 
a default in performance. The Con-
tracting Officer shall immediately 
issue a formal 10-day cure notice pursu-
ant to FAR 49.607. The notice shall in-
clude a statement to the effect that 
payments will be withheld if the de-
fault is not cured within the time pe-
riod specified in the notice or if the de-
fault is not determined to be excusable. 

(1) If the default is cured or is deter-
mined to be excusable, the Contracting 
Officer shall not initiate the with-
holding action. 

(2) If the default is not determined to 
be excusable or a response is not re-
ceived within the allotted time, the 
Contracting Officer shall initiate with-
holding action on all contract pay-
ments and shall determine whether ter-
mination for default or other action 
would be in the best interest of the 
Government. 

(c) When the contract does not con-
tain a termination for default clause, 
the Contracting Officer shall consider a 
contractor’s failure to submit any re-
quired report, perform services, or de-

liver work when required by the con-
tract a failure to perform. The Con-
tracting Officer shall immediately 
issue a written notice to the contractor 
that: specifies the failure, and provides 
a 10-day period (or longer period if the 
Contracting Officer deems it necessary) 
within which the contractor shall ei-
ther cure the failure or provide reasons 
for an excusable delay. The notice shall 
include a statement to the effect that 
payments will be withheld, if the de-
fault is not cured within the time pe-
riod specified in the notice or if the de-
fault is not determined to be excusable. 

(1) If the contractor cures the failure 
or the Contracting Officer determines 
it to be excusable, the Contracting Of-
ficer shall not initiate the withholding 
action. 

(2) If the Contracting Officer does not 
determine the failure excusable or the 
contractor does not provide a response 
within the allotted time, the Con-
tracting Officer shall initiate with-
holding action on all contract pay-
ments and shall determine whether ter-
mination for convenience or other ac-
tion would be in the best interest of 
the Government. 

(d) The Contracting Officer shall con-
sult FAR subpart 49.4 for further guid-
ance before taking any of the actions 
described in this section. 

342.7003 Withholding of contract pay-
ments. 

342.7003–1 Solicitation provisions and 
contract clauses. 

(a) The Contracting Officer shall in-
sert the clause in 352.242–73, With-
holding of Contract Payments, and the 
clause in FAR 52.249–14, Excusable 
Delays, in solicitations and contracts 
when a cost-reimbursement, time-and- 
materials, or labor-hour contract is 
contemplated. 

(b) The Contracting Officer shall in-
sert the clause in 352.242–74, Final Deci-
sions on Audit Findings, in solicita-
tions and contracts when a cost-reim-
bursement contract is contemplated, 
except for those contracts with: 

(1) A foreign government or agency of 
that government; or 

(2) An international organization or a 
subsidiary body of that organization 
that the HCA determines would not be 
appropriate. 

VerDate Mar<15>2010 10:12 Dec 04, 2012 Jkt 226213 PO 00000 Frm 00110 Fmt 8010 Sfmt 8010 Y:\SGML\226213.XXX 226213w
re

ie
r-

av
ile

s 
on

 D
S

K
5T

P
T

V
N

1P
R

O
D

 w
ith

 


		Superintendent of Documents
	2013-01-04T08:49:35-0500
	US GPO, Washington, DC 20401
	Superintendent of Documents
	GPO attests that this document has not been altered since it was disseminated by GPO




